Homework Notification

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Attached, please find some homework that I would ask you to spend some time working with your child to complete in anticipation of our next session of religious education. Here’s a brief description of what your child is being asked to do:
TONIGHT, WE LEARNED ABOUT KING DAVID AND HOW ONE OF THE DUTIES OF A KING WAS TO PROTECT THOSE WHO WERE MOST VULNERABLE. BY VIRTUE OF OUR BAPTISM, WE SHARE IN THE MINISTRY OF CHRIST THE KING, WHO CARES FOR THOSE WHO ARE MOST VULNERABLE. SPEND SOME TIME WITH YOUR CHILD VISITING SOME OF THE FOLLOWING WEB SITES THAT INVITE YOUNG PEOPLE TO EDUCATE THEMSELVES ABOUT AND ASSIST THOSE WHO ARE MOST VULNERABLE IN OUR WORLD:

The Missionary Childhood Association - www.hcakids.org

Maryknoll Society - wwwmaryknollsociety.org

Heifer Internationl - www.heifer.org

Catholic Relief Services - www.crs.org

Bread for the World - www.bread.org

Thank you for taking the time to work with your child to help him or her grown in faith. 

Kindly sign this form and have your child return it on the date indicated.

Blessings on you and your family.

Catechist’s Name: Mr. Joe Paprocki
Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________

Please return on: Monday, December 3, 2012
